SHELBURNE CULTURAL COUNCIL (SCC)
Draft Minutes: August 17, 2023

The Shelburne Cultural Council met at the Arms Library Picnic Table 8/17/23

Council Members present: Jacqui Goodman, Owen Bragdon Co-Chair. Jennifer Bauman
Treasurer, Linn Bower, Beth Baron, Debb Makara, Maureen Moore Secretary

The meeting was called to order at 6:45pm by Jacqui Goodman

Minutes: The previous draft minutes were not available, so the Council voted to go forward
without them. Posting Meetings: Jacqui volunteered to continue taking responsibility for

posting the meetings.

Funding Priorities 2023: Jacqui advised that this information had to be sent to MCC no later than
August 31, 2023. Members discussed in depth the priorities and guidelines currently in place and
decided and concurred on several changes and updates for 2023. Maureen was designated to
provide a draft of the new priorities and guidelines format. She will send it out to membership for
review the next day, 8/18/23.

Email System: Jacqui explained difficulties with email system and her willingness to sort it out
Maureen moved to end the meeting, Jacqui seconded and by unanimous vote the meeting was

closed at 8:10pm



